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With the increasing attention on the Coronavirus the below link will provide passengers access to 
the latest government guidance. 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public 
 
Given the fast-changing situation, travellers should check the latest FCO travel advice (including 
entry requirements) for their destination.  
https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice 
 
A UK-wide public information campaign has been launched to advise the public on how to slow the 
spread of coronavirus and reduce the impact on NHS services. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/coronavirus-public-information-campaign-launched-across-
the-uk 
 
Public Health England has guidance in order to minimise the risk of transmission including: 
• Wash hands regularly with soap and water or a disinfectant, especially after coughing and 
sneezing, before handling and consuming food 
• Use disposable tissues when coughing or sneezing and dispose of used tissues carefully and 
promptly 
• Avoid close contact with people who appear unwell and avoid sharing personal items 
• Public Health England HE recommends against using masks outside clinical settings (personal 
communication PHE). Should you decide to use a mask, you should ensure you continue to use all 
the recommended precautions in order to minimise the risk of transmission 
 
We will continue to monitor UK government guidance and recommend passengers to register for 
updates direct from the gov.uk websites listed above.  
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